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Cc: "'FINA SPORTS DPT.'" <sportsdep@fina.org> 
Oggetto: REQUEST OF APPROVAL 
 
 

TO: FINA BUREAU MEMBERS 
  
Dear friends: 
  
With regard to the Mail Vote forwarded to you on 19 May 2017 regarding the establishment 
of Electoral Regulations and an Electoral Commission, I express my appreciation to the FINA 
Bureau members who sent responses, which resulted in a majority approving the two 
proposals. 
Nevertheless, and In order to ensure cordiality and respect on the eve of the FINA World 
Championships, the FINA General Congress, and the FINA Technical Congresses, I ask your 
approval to postpone the  implementation of the Electoral Regulations and the Electoral 
Commission in order to be considered after the election of the new Bureau. 
In the interim, the FINA Code of Ethics (approved on 29 November 2014) establishes the 
principles of ethical conduct applicable to the FINA Family, and the FINA Constitution 
establishes electoral regulations, primarily in C15 and C17. 
I ask your continued support in promoting Fair Play, collaboration, respect, and friendship, 
all of which have been integral to the extraordinary successes and achievements of FINA 
over many years. 
  
Warmest regards, your friend, 
  
Dr. Julio Cesar Maglione 
FINA President 
  


